
         ~TEAM DISNEY Update~ 
 

            Mission: Our mission is to educate for life, so that every child acquires 
                the knowledge and skills to succeed in school and beyond. 

December 19, 2019 
TEAM DISNEY: 

 
A HUGE thank you to all those who brought a toy for our Toys for Tots Donation Drive!  Our four box challenge was 
surpassed, and the gifts were overflowing!  In fact, we filled six boxes by the time all was done this year!  We are 
positive that a child’s Christmas will be a little brighter because of TEAM DISNEY’s awesome generosity!   

       
If you drop your child off after the bell has rung at 8:50 a.m., you must walk your child in when you arrive for 
safety purposes, please! 
 
As a reminder, no students (with the exception of those enrolled in Prime Time) should be dropped off prior 
to 8:20 a.m. This is first and foremost for your child’s safety, as there is no adult supervision prior to that time.   

 
SAVE THE DATE:  DISNEY NIGHT AT THE Q at the Lady Bears game will be Friday January 31, at 7:00 p.m. 
Special rates and deals will be available for Disney, and can only be purchased at Disney. Look for blue flyers starting in 
early January, or call the office for details. 
 

 
 
January 6: Classes Resume; First day of Third Quarter and Second Semester 
 To date, we already have 620 tardies – ouch! 
 Let’s all start the New Year off right by being on time to school. 

  P.S. Please plan ahead when inclement weather is predicted! 
 
January 7:  5th  Grade Parent Meeting from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the Disney Diner 
January 9:  Dynamics Parent Meeting from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the Music Room 

 
January 10:  Grade cards go home. 
 

January 13-24:  Ozarks Food Harvest Drive – “Food Fight” 
 
January 13:  Club Encore Begins 

    
January 14: Skating Party, 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m./PTA meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 

January 16:  STEAM Night from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the Disney Diner (K-5) 
 

January 20: Martin Luther King, Jr. Day – No School 
 

January 21: Loyal to the Royal Night! (4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Republic Road location only).  We really could use a 
big turn-out for this night again! 
 

January 28 – Story Time in the Disney Library at 9:00 a.m.  Story Time is designed for children ages 0-5. 
January 29 - K Prep at 2:00 p.m. in the Disney library for all children who will start kindergarten next school year 

 
January 30: TEAM DISNEY newsletter online 
 

January 31:  Disney Night at the Q – 7:00 p.m. 
 
School will dismiss for winter break at 3:35 p.m. Thursday, December 19, and will resume at 8:50 a.m. on Monday, 
January 6. We wish you a very warm and wonderful holiday season! 
 

Lynne Miller, Principal 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 TEAM DISNEY                               Tradition, Opportunity, & Excellence  
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